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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 267 directs each school district, if funding is available, to install and maintain a panic button 

system. The system must connect the caller to a 911 operator, be available for use from a 

smartphone or similar device, and be limited to authorized users. The Oklahoma School Security 

Institute must provide a way for a public school to geo-fence the school campus and provide and 

manage floor plans and other documents to assist emergency responders. Additionally, the 

Institute must provide the training associated with the system. 

 

Prepared by: Kalen Taylor 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

Subject to availability of funding, each school district in this state shall have a panic button alert 

system. 

 

Per the State Department of Education, vendor pricing ranges from around $1500-$6000 per 

school site.  There is also a monthly monitoring/maintenance fee of around $30. 

  


